
29th Jan – 2nd Feb 2018 

My week at nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 
This week we have been learning the story of Pete the cat, in the 

story Pete sings a song all about his white shoes, we have been 
having a go at playing along to this using the ukulele’s. We have 

been thinking about tempo, pitch and keeping to a rhythm. 
 

Others things I may have enjoyed are: 
Colouring our favourite coloured shoes 

Small world in the sand 
Threading shoelaces 

Sorting coloured fruit 
Home corner 

Making our own shows for our friends 
Environmental sounds 

Playing in the nursery garden 
 

Stories I have listened to this week… 
Pete the cat – I love my white shoes 

Pete the cat song 
Performing for our friends 

Clapping our names 
 

Songs we have been singing with ‘Wozzy’…. 
Fast, slow, loud, quiet, tempo, pitch, rhythm, beat 

 
Next week we will be making our own musical instruments, please 
can you have a look at home and see if you have any containers 

with lids you can bring in for us to use.  
It will be greatly appreciated.  

 
 

 


